
HB 3501


House bill 3501 represents the pinnacle of insanity, poor policy, and disregard for public 
opinion. At a time when Oregonians are desperate for government to pivot and actively tackle 
the rampant homelessness afflicting our cities, legislators incomprehensibly propose measures 
that will accord more rights to those sleeping on our streets at the continued expense to public 
safety and local economies. Elected officials have an obligation to respect and uphold the will 
of their constituents, but this bill reflects a flagrant disdain toward the majority of Oregonians. 


Sincerely,


Amy Milligan


